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John Lindgren

From: Douglas Rill <douglas.rill@gowpb.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2019 4:58 PM

To: keith@nieverawilliams.com; John Lindgren

Subject: Jeff Alderton zoning case number Z-19-00203

I wanted to express my support for Jeffs gate as a neighbor and feel that it meets with the flavor and style of Ibis 

Isle. Keeping the cars safe and away from potential harm is a laudable goal. 

I might want to do the same to my home sometime in the future. 

 

If you wish more info from me fee free to write at Douglasrill@gmail.com 

 

Thanks 

 

Douglas Rill  

2285 Ibis Isle Road East 

Palm Beach, Fl 33480 


